
 

 

 
 
12 October 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 10 Art Department – Educational Visit  
 
As you are aware, we had to postpone the Year 10 art trip to Wingham Wildlife Park.  I am 
pleased to let you know that we have re-arranged this trip for Monday 1 November.   
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9am and returning to the school at approximately 
4pm.  A packed lunch would be advisable as food and drink at Wingham Wildlife Park may be 
expensive. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already paid for this trip.  If you have not already done 
so, payment of £28.50 should be made via www.ParentPay.com.  If you experience any 
difficulty accessing your ParentPay account, please contact the Finance Department at 
financequeries@wealdgs.org.   
 
Parental permission is required and is included as part of the ParentPay transaction.  Please 
ensure that you tick the box to show you consent to an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical 
treatment to be given if required.  Please put your Emergency Contact number and any 
relevant medical information in the notes field. Please ensure this has been done by 18 
October. 
 
According to the School Trustee Charging Policy for school trips and visits, we invite you to 
make a voluntary contribution as shown above if you wish your child to take part in a trip.  A 
student will not be excluded from this trip if, due to finance hardship, the parents or carers are 
unable to contribute.  If this is applicable, please contact the Finance Department. Please note 
however, that the trip can only run if it receives adequate financial support from parents. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms K Bennett 
Head of Art 
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